
From: Cindy Idler [mailto:ilovelucy244@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2016 2:02 PM 
To: Planning and Sustainability Commission <psc@portlandoregon.gov> 
Subject: Residential Zones Testimony 
 
April 13, 2016 
 
Portland Sustainability Commission 
Residential Zones Testimony 
1900 SW 4th Avenue, Suite 7100 
Portland OR 97201 
 
Dear Portland Sustainability Commission, 
 
I am writing in regards to the notice I received about my areas of Portland being re-zoned for 
high density buildings, The Rose City Park Plan. 
 
I am in favor of these changes as this is what I want for my neighborhood.  We need relocating 
to bus/MAX stops included #71 and #77 and MAX important for our transportation needs with 
assistance, please.  .  
 
Please reconsider the proposed plan for the Rose City Park area between NE 57th, 63rd, Halsey, 
and Highway 84. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Cynthia Idler 
Michael Idler 
1205 NE 63rd Avenue 
Portland OR 97213 
 
State id #1N2E3288 2600 
 


